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SPRING MULCH 
SALE
$5.50 PER BAG

PROJECT PROM 2015
CY-FAIR HIGH SCHOOL

Just in time for Spring......Cy-Fair Project Prom has all the Black 
Velvet Hardwood MULCH you want to spruce up your yard!  Pre-
Order forms will be in your next monthly newsletter, on the website: 
www.cyfairprojectprom.com or from Project Prom Board members. 
The cost per 2 cu ft bag is $5.50.
DELIVERY / PICK-UP will be SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2015, 
with locations to be announced.
We are in need of STUDENT and PARENT volunteers to pick-up 
and deliver mulch and we need neighborhood coordinators as well 
to collect sales forms and deliver mulch.
To volunteer, please contact Brenda Walker @832‐563‐720 
orbcwtxla@gmail.com. Also, check out our Facebook page,  Cy-Fair 
Project Prom 2015, for up-to-the-minute updates!

We have a vacancy on the three (3) member Architectural Review 
Committee (ARC), and are seeking candidates that would like to 
serve on this important committee with the two current members.  
Candidates should have a background, experience or knowledge in 
residential construction, architecture, or engineering.

 The review, processing and approval process is facilitated via 
an on-line system which minimizes the need for face-to-face ARC 
meetings.  ARC members interface and communicate with the 
staff at Principle Management Group (PMG) who serve as the link 
between those Longwood Village residents making applications and 
the ARC Members.

 These committee members provide a valuable service to the 
Longwood Community. Please consider this opportunity and contact 
Rachel Richmond, Longwood Village Community Manager at PMG, 
to answer any questions you may have about this role.  Rachel can 
be contacted by telephone on 713-329-7182 or r.richmond2@
pmghouston.com

Longwood Village HOA
Board of Directors

ARC COMMITTEE
VACANCY

December 2014  Volume 8, Issue 12
News For The Residents of Longwood



2     Longwood Letter - December 2014 Copyright © 2014 Peel, Inc.

LONGWOOD LETTER

Albion Hurricanes FC
December Soccer Evaluations

The club invites all interested players from ages U9 to 
U12 to the Player Evaluations, 12/8 and 12/10 at 5:00 to 
6:30 at the Schiel Road Complex location, to become part 
of AHFC's success.

Players will be evaluated to determine their technical 
and tactical abilities by the highly-qualified staff at AHFC. 
Please register at www.albionhurricanes.org prior to tryouts.  
AHFC office: 713-939-7473.

Questions? Boys: Mark Rufo at mrufo@albionhurricanes.
org or call 979-453-1933

Girls: Danny Hill at dhill@albionhurricanes.org or call
713-818-7529
Albion Hurricanes also offer a recreational program 

JHSL (Junior Hurricanes Soccer League) for children 4 – 
8. This ten week program begins in early February. Please 
visithttp://www.albionhurricanes.org for more information 
or contact jhsl@albionhurricanes.org.

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY ................................................................ 911
Fire ................................................................................... 911
Ambulance ....................................................................... 911
Constable  ........................................................281-376-3472
Sheriff - Non-emergency  .................................713-221-6000
- Burglary & Theft  ..........................................713-967-5770
- Auto Theft  ....................................................281-550-0458
- Homicide/Assault  .........................................713-967-5810
- Child Abuse ...................................................713-529-4216
- Sexual Assault/Domestic Violence ..................713-967-5743
- Runaway Unit  ...............................................713-755-7427
Poison Control .................................................800-764-7661
Traffic Light Issues  ...........................................713-881-3210

SCHOOLS
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Administration  ............281-897-4000
Cypress Fairbanks ISD Transportation  .............281-897-4380
Cypress Fairbanks Senior High .........................281-897-4600
Goodson Middle School  ..................................281-373-2350
Hamilton Elementary .......................................281-370-0990

OTHER NUMBERS
Animal Control ................................................281-999-3191
Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center ....................281-890-4285
Harris County Health Department ..................713-439-6260
Post Office Box Assignment – Cypress.......... 1-800-275-8777
Street Lights - CenterPoint Energy ...................713-207-2222
- not working (Report Number on Pole)
Trash Removal  .................................................281-446-2030

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc. ...................................................... 1-888-687-6444
Article Submissions ................ longwoodletter@PEELinc.com
Advertising ........ advertising@PEELinc.com, 1-888-687-6444

BASHANS PAINTING  
& HOME REPAIR

• Interior & Exterior Painting • Wallpaper Removal 
• HardiPlank Replacement • Wood Replacement   
• Sheetrock Repair • Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting • Wallpaper Removal &
• Pressure Washing      Texture 
• Fence Repair/Replacement • Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining • Roofing

   • Gutter Repair & Replacement            • Faux Painting 
   • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

281-347-6702
 281-731-3383 cell

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

                  BashansPainting@earthlink.net

            u  Fully INSuREd 
“Living, loving, and learning in  

Christ and the Church.”
6646 Addicks Satsuma Rd.

Houston, TX 77084
281-463-1444

www.seascs.org

 ExcEllEnt curriculum • AthlEtics
CompuTeR & SCienCe LAbS

befoRe & AfTeR SCHooL pRogRAmS

Now Registering
2014-2015

 School year

Come grow
with us!

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
Catholic School
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Submit your news at:
www.peelinc.com

The Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club will celebrate its 28th 
Anniversary Season by hosting its annual free Registration/Orientation 
breakfast on Saturday, February 7th, 2015, for all boys and girls who 
are interested in joining for the 2015 track season. The breakfast starts 
promptly at 8:30 AM at the Cypress Creek Christian Community 
Center Forum located at 6823 Cypresswood Dr., Spring, TX, 77379.

The free breakfast is the opportunity for youth athletes to register for 
the 2015 spring/summer track season, and to meet the Northwest Flyers 
coaches, staff, and other new and returning athletes. The event will be 
highlighted by a special presentation from a member of the USA Track 
& Field Olympic organization (USATF). All athletes and parents who 
wish to join the Northwest Flyers must attend the orientation.

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a youth (ages 6 -18) track club, 
affiliated with USA Track & Field (USATF), that provides a full program 
of sanctioned “track” events such as sprints, hurdles, middle distance, 
distance and relays, and sanctioned “field” events such as long jump, 
triple jump, high jump, pole vault, shot put, discus and javelin. The 
Northwest Flyers has approximately 285 members. The club was founded 
28 years ago by Olympic gold medalist Fred Newhouse to foster the 
development of youth track & field in the Northwest Houston area.

The Northwest Flyers is a member of the “Win with Integrity” 
program, a partnership between USATF and the American College of 
Sports Medicine. “Win with Integrity” brings elite track & field athletes 
and school-aged kids together to promote healthy lifestyles, keeping 
active, and living with integrity through the sport of track & field.

For additional information on the Northwest Flyers Track Club, please 
visit the team website at http://www.northwestflyers.org ; contact Linette 
Roach at linette.roach@sbcglobal.net; or “Like” the club on Facebook.

Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club -  Free 
Registration/Orientation Breakfast
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Easy Online Sign-Up at 

USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” AS REFERRAL

BrilliantElectricity.com

BRILLIANT ENERGY = SERIOUSLY LOW RATES

BRILLIANT ENERGY’S ELECTRICITY RATES CHALLENGE 
THE RATES OF EVERY OTHER PROVIDER IN TEXAS!

LOCK-IN A LOW ELECTRICITY RATE FOR
UP TO 3 YEARS

Brilliant Energy Texas OUC #10140

BRILLIANT ENERGY IS RECOMMENDED BY TEXAS ENERGY 
ANALYST, ALAN LAMMEY THE HOST OF THE “ENERGY 

WEEK” RADIO SHOW ON NEWSTALK 1070 KNTH!

Ask the “Energy Analyst”
281.658.0395

GREAT BUSINESS RATES TOO!

(yes.)

Your newsletter
is provided 100% free
of charge to your hoa... 
and is made possible by the  advertisers within.

Please frequent their businesses and let them

know where you saw their advertisement. 

While there,  be sure to say “Thanks!”

www.PEELinc.com

Come to the Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN) luncheon Dec.18 
for member appreciation and to learn more about a local charity 
organization. This meeting will celebrate the completion of the 
‘debt free’ home built for a well deserving wounded warrior and his 
family in Cypress, TX. RE/MAX Realty Center partnered with the 
Texas Sentinels Foundation to make this a reality for a local veteran 
and his family.  With the completion of this home near Christmas 
the family is in need of many items to make this new start. Needed 
items are listed on the Cyfen.org website. Donations will be collected 
a the December luncheon. In addition, there will be a member 
gift exchange. Bring a wrapped new gift or gift card valued at $25 
to participate. All are welcome to attend the monthly meetings of 
CYFEN at the Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd.

This month’s meeting begins with networking at 11 a.m. followed 
with a prompt 11:30 a.m. start of the program. Bring plenty of 
business cards for networking. The meeting cost is $25 with advanced 

reservations made by the Thursday prior to the meeting and $30 at 
the door.

ABOUT CYFEN
The Cy-Fair Express Network’s vision is to be a community and 

national leader for the support of professional women by providing a 
nurturing environment for business development, networking, education 
and mentoring. Our members have opportunities to pursue excellence 
and achieve both local and national recognition.  CYFEN is part of 
the national organization of American Business Women’s Association 
(ABWA), for more information go to www.CYFEN.org.

 ABOUT ABWA
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and 

networking opportunities for women of diverse occupations and 
backgrounds. ABWA has dedicated 60 years to women’s education, 
workplace skills and career development training. For more 
information, visit, www.abwa.org.
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BUSINESS CLASSIFIED
LISA BEITLER CPA Hiring seasonal tax help Prior individual 
and business tax return preparation -3 plus years preferable CPA 
a plus. Send resume to lisa@beitlercpa.com.

Classified Ads: Business classifieds (offering a service or product 
line for profit) are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office at 1-888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

The Cy-Fair Educational Foundation is gearing up for their 
highly anticipated Cypress Hoops Invitational Tournament to be 
held for the fifth year December 11 through 13, 2014. Twenty-
four high school varsity level teams, including those from Cy-Fair 
ISD and outside the district, will compete over the three-day event 
at various high schools with the championship games held at the 
Berry Center.  This year’s tournament is underwritten by North 
Cypress Medical Center Hospital.

“Teams from the Dallas area and the San Antonio area 
will be traveling to Houston for the event,” said Teresa 
Hull, event co-chair. “This is so exciting because it 
means that word has gotten out about the high level 
of organization and quality of our tournament. This 
will help us continue to build state recognition and 
gives us great potential to grow,” she said.

New this year will be family fun activities including 
face painting, balloon animals and much more.   
Northwest Dodge will once again be sponsoring a chance 
to win a car during the championship game on 
December 13, 2014 at the Berry 
Center.

The tournament was started by community member Eric Burg 
and modeled after an extremely successful tournament held in 
Pasadena. Burg, who played basketball in Cy-Fair ISD, wanted a 
way to showcase the talent and facilities in Cy-Fair ISD and the 
tournament grew from there.

In a nail bitter championship game between Galena Park North 
Shore and Plano West last year, North Shore pulled ahead and won 
the tournament. “These games are so fun to watch,” said Teresa. “We 

are hoping to attract many spectators to cheer for the kids since 
ticket prices are so reasonable (just $2.00 for students and 

$3.00 for adults or a family fun pass for $8). We want a 
lot seats in the seats!” she said. 

Last year the tournament raised $18,750.02. All 
proceeds raised through entry fees, t-shirt sales, game 
tickets and sponsorships will be used for innovative 
staff development programs for district teachers and 

instructional leaders and for scholarships for deserving 
high school seniors.  For more information about ways to 

participate, contact Marie Holmes at 281-
807-3591 or marie@thecfef.org.

Fifth Annual Cypress Hoops Invitational
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Be sure to include the following
so we can let you know!

Name: _________________________________________       
                               (first name, last initial)

Age:__________

Color the drawing below and mail the  
finished artwork to us at:

Peel, Inc. - Kids Club
308 Meadowlark St

Lakeway, TX 78734-4717
We will select the top few and post their artwork 

on our Facebook Page - Facebook.com/PeelInc.
DUE: December 31st
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The Longwood Letter is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not 
sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the 
approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Longwood Letter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape 
or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or 
etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Longwood Letter is 
exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE

Your Community at 
Your Fingertips 5:23 pm

Download the Peel, Inc. iPhone App

www.peelinc.com
512.263.9181
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